The Auxiliary of University of Maryland Hospital, Inc.

22 SOUTH GREENE STREET BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201 September 22.1982

To Committee on the Hospital and Health Services

From: Barbara U. Sutton

President, The Auxiliary of the University of Maryland Hospital

Subject: Report of Auxiliary activities

The Auxiliary of the University of Maryland Hospital held it's first meeting of 1982-83, September 15th.

The Ronald McDonald House Committee reported that three thousand dollars had been spent to furnish the kitchens and utility rooms of the House. The House Manager reported that the kitchen-dining areas had, as expected, become the social areas of the house for the residents.

The Pediatric ICU Waiting Area committee reported they hoped to finalize plans for the area September 22 with construction to start immediately.

The general OB Clinic requested furnishings for a children's center in the clinic waiting area. This was approved.

South 11 C wing and South 10 B wing requested furnishings for their empty waiting areas. The nurse chairman, interior designer, and an Auxiliary committee will ascertain what is needed and report at the November meeting.

It was agreed that the Auxiliary will provide funds for the Volunteer Service Department to purchase a Display Board to be used for recognition and recruitment.

The Bargain Bazaar Committee reported the Bazaar will be held October 14 and 15 in South 10 D wing. The area will be closed at that time to allow renovations to start October 18. The committee will be collecting donations up through October 12.